Chairman Beltz and members of the House Agriculture Committee. Thank you for allowing me to
submit a testimony for Bill 2174. My name is Kelly Meyer and am a resident of Dwight, ND and |
oppose the changes proposed in this bill. The lack of tax revenue and infrastructure for this
proposed mega dairy that the Abercrombie Township is being threatened with, is nonexistent.
Having worked for the large corporation in the area, the problems with the wastewater is going to be
monumental and have lasting negative effects. The changes in this bill shows lack of benefit to
community members in the entire State of North Dakota that could be affected by these CAFOs.



